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  Information Literacy Zorana Ercegovac,2008-05-01
Based on empirical research and written by an
expert, this book provides the information a media
specialist needs to teach information literacy
skills in a meaningful, useful, and strategic
manner. • Draws on learning theories, research,
and AASL's position on information literacy using
a tried and true approach. • Considers five types
of learning: content understanding, problem-
solving, metacognition, collaboration, and
communication • Includes lesson plans, information
literacy skills pre-test and post-test, scoring
rubrics, and a checklist for evaluating online
databases • Gives expert advice on teaching
information literacy and making the transition
between high school and college A copy of this
book will assist the media specialist in preparing
students for their future, including college
research. An annotated bibliography identifies and
summarizes major works in the various aspects of
information literacy and assessment techniques.
Everything you need to know to prepare your
students is included in this masterful second
edition.
  Python Programming for Raspberry Pi, Sams Teach
Yourself in 24 Hours Richard Blum,Christine
Bresnahan,2015-12-10 Python Programming for
Raspberry Pi® In just 24 sessions of one hour or
less, Sams Teach Yourself Python Programming for
Raspberry Pi in 24 Hours teaches you Python
programming on Raspberry Pi, so you can start
creating awesome projects for home automation,
home theater, gaming, and more. Using this book’s
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straight-forward, step-by-step approach, you’ll
move from the absolute basics all the way through
network and web connections, multimedia, and even
connecting with electronic circuits for sensing
and robotics. Every lesson and case study
application builds on what you’ve already learned,
giving you a rock-solid foundation for real-world
success! Step-by-step instructions carefully walk
you through the most common Raspberry Pi Python
programming tasks. Quizzes at the end of each
chapter help you test your knowledge. By the Way
notes present interesting information related to
the discussion. Did You Know? tips offer advice or
show you easier ways to perform tasks. Watch Out!
cautions alert you to possible problems and give
you advice on how to avoid them. Richard Blum has
administered systems and networks for more than 25
years. He has published numerous Linux and open
source books, and is an online instructor for web
programming and Linux courses used by colleges
across the United States. His books include Ubuntu
Linux Secrets; Linux for Dummies, Ninth Edition;
PostgreSQL 8 for Windows; and Professional Linux
Programming. Christine Bresnahan began working as
a systems administrator more than 25 years ago.
Now an Adjunct Professor at Ivy Tech Community
College, she teaches Python programming, Linux
administration and computer security. She is
coauthor of The Linux Bible, Eighth Edition. With
Blum, she also coauthored Linux Command Line &
Shell Scripting Bible, Second Edition. Get your
Raspberry Pi and choose the right low-cost
peripherals Set up Raspian Linux and the Python
programming environment Learn Python basics,
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including arithmetic and structured commands
Master Python 3 lists, tuples, diction-aries,
sets, strings, files, and modules Reuse the same
Python code in multiple locations with functions
Manipulate string data efficiently with regular
expressions Practice simple object-oriented
programming techniques Use exception handling to
make your code more reliable Program modern
graphical user interfaces with Raspberry Pi and
OpenGL Create Raspberry Pi games with the PyGame
library Learn network, web, and database
techniques you can also use in business software
Write Python scripts that send email Interact with
other devices through Raspberry Pi’s GPIO
interface Walk through example Raspberry Pi
projects that inspire you to do even more On the
Web: Register your book at
informit.com/title/9780672337642 for access to all
code examples from the book, as well as update and
corrections as they become available.
  Ajax and REST Recipes Christian Gross,2007-03-01
Ajax is one of the hottest new methodologies on
the web, bit it requires a lot of coding, and
there are some inherent problems with Ajax
applications. This book offers more than 50
adaptable recipes for common tasks using Ajax, DOM
Scripting, and REST techniques, saving hours of
development time. These provide complete solutions
for form validation, drag and drop functionality,
data sorting, data presentation techniques,
application architecture, debugging, performance
enhancements, server-side techniques for web
services, and much more. The book makes use of
REST and other design patterns, and many popular
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JavaScript libraries, focusing is on efficiency,
optimization and reusability.
  The Invisible Scissors Marc Höchli,2010
Introduction -- The meanings of censorship -- The
origins and evolution of media freedom in
Switzerland -- Media and democracy today --
International obligations and the freedom of the
media in Switzerland -- National standards -- The
secretiveness of the military -- Media
organisations and journalists' associations --
Education and training in journalism -- Print
media -- Radio and television -- The Internet:
progressing by fits and starts -- The power of
advertising -- Playing with the truth -- Self-
censorship and blind obedience -- The failure of
media journalism -- Conclusion.
  Python Programming for Raspberry Pi Richard
Blum,Christine Bresnahan,2013-10-24 In just 24
sessions of one hour or less, Sams Teach Yourself
Python Programming for Raspberry Pi in 24 Hours
teaches you Python programmingon Raspberry Pi, so
you can start creating awesome projects for
homeautomation, home theater, gaming, and more.
Using this book's straightforward,step-by-step
approach, you'll move from the absolute basics all
theway through network and web connections,
multimedia, and even connectingwith electronic
circuits for sensing and robotics. Every lesson
and casestudy application builds on what you've
already learned, giving you arock-solid foundation
for real-world success! Step-by-step instructions
carefully walk you through the most common
Raspberry Pi Python programming tasks. Quizzes at
the end of each chapter help you test your
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knowledge. By the Way notes present interesting
information related to the discussion. Did You
Know? tips offer advice or show you easier ways to
perform tasks. Watch Out! cautions alert you to
possible problems and give you advice on how to
avoid them. Get your Raspberry Pi and choose the
right low-cost peripherals Set up Raspian Linux
and the Python programming environment Learn
Python basics, including arithmetic and structured
commands Master Python 3 lists, tuples,
dictionaries, sets, strings, files, and modules
Reuse the same Python code in multiple locations
with functions Manipulate string data efficiently
with regular expressions Practice simple object-
oriented programming techniques Use exception
handling to make your code more reliable Program
modern graphical user interfaces with Raspberry Pi
and OpenGL Create Raspberry Pi games with the
PyGame library Learn network, web, and database
techniques you can also use in business software
Write Python scripts that send email Interact with
other devices through Raspberry Pi's GPIO
interface Walk through example Raspberry Pi
projects that inspire you to do even more
  Meta-Heuristics Ibrahim H. Osman,James P.
Kelly,2012-12-06 Meta-heuristics have developed
dramatically since their inception in the early
1980s. They have had widespread success in
attacking a variety of practical and difficult
combinatorial optimization problems. These
families of approaches include, but are not
limited to greedy random adaptive search
procedures, genetic algorithms, problem-space
search, neural networks, simulated annealing, tabu
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search, threshold algorithms, and their hybrids.
They incorporate concepts based on biological
evolution, intelligent problem solving,
mathematical and physical sciences, nervous
systems, and statistical mechanics. Since the
1980s, a great deal of effort has been invested in
the field of combinatorial optimization theory in
which heuristic algorithms have become an
important area of research and applications. This
volume is drawn from the first conference on Meta-
Heuristics and contains 41 papers on the state-of-
the-art in heuristic theory and applications. The
book treats the following meta-heuristics and
applications: Genetic Algorithms, Simulated
Annealing, Tabu Search, Networks & Graphs,
Scheduling and Control, TSP, and Vehicle Routing
Problems. It represents research from the fields
of Operations Research, Management Science,
Artificial Intelligence and Computer Science.
  Google's PageRank and Beyond Amy N.
Langville,Carl D. Meyer,2011-07-01 Why doesn't
your home page appear on the first page of search
results, even when you query your own name? How do
other web pages always appear at the top? What
creates these powerful rankings? And how? The
first book ever about the science of web page
rankings, Google's PageRank and Beyond supplies
the answers to these and other questions and more.
The book serves two very different audiences: the
curious science reader and the technical
computational reader. The chapters build in
mathematical sophistication, so that the first
five are accessible to the general academic
reader. While other chapters are much more
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mathematical in nature, each one contains
something for both audiences. For example, the
authors include entertaining asides such as how
search engines make money and how the Great
Firewall of China influences research. The book
includes an extensive background chapter designed
to help readers learn more about the mathematics
of search engines, and it contains several MATLAB
codes and links to sample web data sets. The
philosophy throughout is to encourage readers to
experiment with the ideas and algorithms in the
text. Any business seriously interested in
improving its rankings in the major search engines
can benefit from the clear examples, sample code,
and list of resources provided. Many illustrative
examples and entertaining asides MATLAB code
Accessible and informal style Complete and self-
contained section for mathematics review
  Your 2019 iPad Cathy Young,2019-05-03 So, you
have a new iPad. A hearty congratulations to you!
No doubt you've heard about messaging, email, and
productivity apps. My goal is to help you enjoy
the wonder of discovering your iPad. Along the
way, I want to: • Demonstrate the cool and awe-
inspiring features of the iPad. These aren't
random tips and tricks. Instead, I have showcased
them in a way that lets you find them while
exploring a particular feature or topic. • Help
you find what you want, when you want it. The
organized and detailed Table of Contents includes
600 topics. Skip around to your heart's content. •
The Visual Index showcases over 125 icons for
Apple apps, third-party apps, and iOS controls and
icons. Next time you wonder “What does that icon
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mean?” you’ll have an answer at your fingertips. •
Explore over 175 third-party apps in Chapter 7,
including IFTTT. When a manufacturer doesn’t have
an app that does what you want, chances are they
do have IFTTT integrations. Logitech Harmony,
eBay, and Twitter IFTTT services are discussed in
Chapter 7. We also cover creating your own IFTTT
applets and multi-step IFTTT Maker apps. • Use
multitasking to split your screen and work with
two apps simultaneously as outlined in Chapter 4.
In Chapter 6 learn how to open two Safari browser
windows side-by-side. • Set up a shared grocery
list and add items with your digital assistant.
Everyone in your family can view and check off
items on your family’s grocery list. Use Siri,
Alexa, Google Home, or Microsoft Cortana to add
items to your grocery list. Chapter 7 covers
setting up iOS family sharing and a shared iOS
reminder list. Steps for creating IFTTT
integrations that link iOS reminders and digital
assistants are also included. • iOS 12 introduced
“Passwords & Accounts.” All your accounts and
passwords are stored in one place - your iCloud
Keychain. Your security information is available
on any Apple device when you authenticate with
Face ID, Touch ID, or your passcode. iOS 12 will
generate strong passwords for you, identify weak
passwords, and autofill. Chapter 3 has the
details. • Create your own Siri Shortcuts, or take
advantage of Third-Party apps that support the
“Add to Siri” options. Apps like AirBnB and Waze
support Siri Shortcuts. Search for a location in
Waze like your work address, and add it as a Siri
Shortcut. Simply say, “Siri, Go to Work” and Siri
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launches the Waze app and navigates to the
location. Chapter 6 includes details and examples
of the new “Shortcuts” app. • iMessages support
Digital Touch, Camera Effects, sending cash with
Apple Pay, and so much more. Chapters 4 and 6 have
detailed examples. • The iWork apps are designed
for Apple Pencil. Smart annotation anchors
comments and proof marks to the original text in
the Pages app, so that document changes occur
around the smart annotations. • Learn how to set
up custom app notifications. iOS 12 uses
geofencing to silence alerts until you leave a
location. Temporarily silence alerts for a period
of time, or for a particular app. Chapter 5 covers
all the details of the Notification Center and
demonstrates calendar alerts, mail VIP alerts, and
more. • Turn on the “Speak Screen” setting to
listen to the content of the screen. This feature
works with any app, but I love it for books, as
shown in Chapter 3. This book is specifically for
the 2019 Air and Mini iPad, with iOS 12. Much of
the content does apply equally to older iPad
models, as well as Apple devices running iOS 12.
Are you ready for the iPad experience? Let's get
started.
  Ajax Patterns and Best Practices Christian
Gross,2006-11-21 Takes a unique angle on Ajax,
providing patterns for application development and
best practices for integrating Ajax and REST into
rich applications Designed to suit all groups of
developers across many platforms, who are
interested in the hot new topic of Ajax High
demand for Ajax knowledge. Leading technology
companies like Google and Yahoo are looking for
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developers with intimate knowledge of Ajax
  Corporate Social Responsibility in Times of
Crisis Samuel O. Idowu,Stephen Vertigans,Adriana
Schiopoiu Burlea,2017-03-27 This book explores
national and transnational companies' Corporate
Social Responsibility (CSR) activities in times
and settings in which they are confronted with
economic and social challenges and analyzes these
situations, ranging from the financial crisis to
fourth generation sustainability. Presenting a
number of different cases from various parts of
Europe, North America and Africa, it showcases how
companies respond to the challenges of the
development, consultation, implementation,
integration, measurement and consolidation of CSR.
Further it specifies how these corporations deal
with uncertainties over corporate and financial
resources, global financial stability and growing
evidence for climate change. The book describes
CSR adaptation under challenging circumstances and
argues for the strategic and operative
legitimation of Corporate Social Responsibility in
times of crisis.
  Search Engine Society Alexander
Halavais,2013-04-25 Search engines have become a
key part of our everyday lives. Yet while much has
been written about how to use search engines and
how they can be improved, there has been
comparatively little exploration of what the
social and cultural effects might be. Like all
technologies, search engines exist within a larger
political, cultural, and economic environment.
This volume aims to redress this balance and to
address crucial questions such as: * How have
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search engines changed the way we organize our
thoughts about the world, and how we work? * What
are the ‘search engine wars', what do they portend
for the future of search, and who wins or loses? *
To what extent does political control of search
engines, or the political influence of search
engines, affect how they are used, misused, and
regulated? * Does the search engine help shape our
identities and interactions with others, and what
implications does this have for privacy? Informed
members of the information society must understand
the social contexts in which search engines have
been developed, what that development says about
us as a society, and the role of the search engine
in the global information environment. This book
provides the perfect starting point.
  Embedded Controller Forth For The 8051 Family
William H. Payne,2012-12-02 The purpose of this
book is to present the technology requied to
develop hardware and software for embedded
controller systems at a fraction of the cost of
traditional methods. Included in the book are
hardware schematics of 8051 family development
systems (single board and bussed 8051
microcontroller). Source code for both the 8086
and 805 family FORTH operating systems is
published in the book. Binary images of the
opeating systems can be generated from teh source
code using the metacompiler also contained in the
book. The book can be seen as a toolbox includingg
all the necessary hardware and software
information to be used in constructing 8051-based
controller systems.
  Web Marketing For Dummies Jan
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Zimmerman,2009-01-06 By implementing effective Web
marketing strategies, you can quickly build a
successful Web site and business. But how do you
take on search engine optimization and search
engine marketing to achieve the results you want?
Web Marketing For Dummies, 2nd Edition shows you
how! This guide helps you apply your marketing
knowledge to the Web world, taking you on the path
to online marketing success. In this book you’ll
find out how to use online tools to spread your
marketing message; establish a strong Web
presence; promote your site with e-mail marketing,
search engine optimization, pay-per-click, and
social networking tools; and measure your
marketing success. You’ll also discover how to:
Craft an online marketing plan, set site goals,
and define your market Uncover what makes an
effective online storefront and what your site
must offer to encourage shoppers Use e-mail
marketing effectively and spread the word via e-
newsletters Safeguard copyrights, link legally,
and use disclaimers, terms of use, and privacy
policies Entice customers with video blogs,
Webcasts and podcasts, or widgets and gadgets on
your site Track site activity with Web analytics,
interpret sales statistics, and determine where
problems originate Take advantage of search
engines where you can submit your site for free
Encourage visitors to come back and find
subscribers for your online newsletter Utilizing
the right online marketing strategies can
dramatically boost the success of your Web site
and build your business. Web Marketing For
Dummies, 2nd Edition makes it easy!
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  Ajax Design Patterns Michael Mahemoff,2006-06-29
Ajax, or Asynchronous JavaScript and XML, exploded
onto the scene in the spring of 2005 and remains
the hottest story among web developers. With its
rich combination of technologies, Ajax provides
astrong foundation for creating interactive web
applications with XML or JSON-based web services
by using JavaScript in the browser to process the
web server response. Ajax Design Patterns shows
you best practices that can dramatically improve
your web development projects. It investigates how
others have successfully dealt with
conflictingdesign principles in the past and then
relays that information directly to you. The
patterns outlined in the book fall into four
categories: Foundational technology: Examines the
raw technologies required for Ajax development
Programming: Exposes techniques that developers
have discovered to ensure their Ajax applications
are maintainable Functionality and usability:
Describes the types of user interfaces you'll come
across in Ajax applications, as well as the new
types of functionality that Ajax makes possible
Development: Explains the process being used to
monitor, debug, and test Ajax applications Ajax
Design Patterns will also get you up to speed with
core Ajax technologies, such as XMLHttpRequest,
the DOM, and JSON. Technical discussions are
followed by code examples so you can see for
yourself just what is-and isn't-possible with
Ajax. This handy reference will help you to
produce high-quality Ajax architectures,
streamline web application performance, and
improve the userexperience. Michael Mahemoff holds
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a PhD in Computer Science and Software Engineering
from the University of Melbourne, where his thesis
was Design Reuse in Software Engineering and
Human-Computer Interaction. He lives in London and
consults on software development issues in
banking, health care, and logistics. Michael
Mahemoff's Ajax Design Patterns is a truly
comprehensive compendium of webapplication design
expertise, centered around but not limited to Ajax
techniques. Polished nuggets of design wisdom are
supported by tutorials and real-world code
examples resulting in a book thatserves not only
as an intermediate to expert handbook but also as
an extensive reference for building rich
interactive web applications. --Brent Ashley,
remote scripting pioneer
  ELearning with Dreamweaver MX Betsy Bruce,2002
Learn how to create compelling online learning
applications with Dreamweaver MX. When designing
online learning applications, concepts such as
interactivity levels, user tracking, and audience
level must be understood before a developer can
start coding a single web page. eLearning with
Dreamweaver MX: Building Online Learning
Applications begins by teaching readers the basic
instructional design concepts that they will need
to know to create successful online learning
applications. Bruce then walks you through the
development process step by step, beginning with
planning and prototype creation. Then, she shows
you how to add content, emphasizing methods that
take advantage of Dreamweaver's templates and
libraries. Next, the book delves into the
CourseBuilder extension to add quizzes and
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actions. The next step is to track user progress
with Learning Management Systems. Finally, Bruce
shows users best practices for collaboration and
optimization. The web site (www.newriders.com)
will provide code and extensions referenced in the
book.
  EUROCAL '85. European Conference on Computer
Algebra. Linz, Austria, April 1-3, 1985.
Proceedings Bob F. Caviness,1985
  Intrinsic and Extrinsic Corporate Social
Responsibility Stéphanie Ursula Looser,2019-01-18
This book explores the differences between
extrinsic and intrinsic Corporate Social
Responsibility (CSR). The former is driven by an
assumed positive relationship between CSR
activities and financial performance, while the
latter stems from a moral duty. These differences
can be both banal and profound, because they often
depend on definitions and because the scope,
purpose, and legitimacy of intrinsic CSR is vague,
under-researched, and subject to context. The book
discusses the two manifestations of CSR through
both applied and conceptual approaches,
considering questions such as: Are there any
differences? If so, in which areas, aspects,
consequences? How do they relate to each other?
Which one is better and how could this be
identified? In finding answers to the above, the
book reflects on the impact the difference has on
CSR stakeholders. Furthermore, a closer look at
Swiss Small and Medium-sized Enterprises (SMEs)
and their culture of democratic decisions, hand-
shake quality, prudence, embeddedness in their
respective communities, and their willingness to
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“give something back to society” allows the
limitation, impetus, and the legitimacy of
intrinsic CSR to be identified.
  Research and Advanced Technology for Digital
Libraries Birte Christensen-Dalsgaard,2008-09-08
This book constitutes the refereed proceedings of
the 12th European Conference on Research and
Advanced Technology for Digital Libraries, ECDL
2008, held in Aarhus, Denmark, in September 2008.
The 28 revised full papers and 10 revised short
papers presented together with 1 panel
description, the extended abstracts of 24 revised
poster and demo papers were carefully reviewed and
selected from a total of 125 submissions. The
papers are organized in topical sections on
digital preservation, social tagging, quatations
and annotations, user studies and system
evaluation, from content-centric to person-centric
systems, citation analysis, collection building,
user interfaces and personalization,
interoperability, information retrieval, and
metadata generation.
  Intrinsic CSR and Competition Walter
Wehrmeyer,Stéphanie Looser,Mara Del
Baldo,2019-09-14 This edited book is at the
intersection of the discussion on family-owned
business, the CSR agenda and company competition
in Europe. The authors contribute to the debates
on corporate social responsibility by arguing that
formal management systems are not the one-size-
fits-all solution they are typically presented to
be. Exploring alternative interpretations of the
profile environmental management activities have
in SMEs, the book evaluates the way in which
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cultural and ethical values are embedded in
European SMEs in order to drive and orientate CSR
successfully without following the mainstream
‘systems’ approach. It addresses several values of
thought within the CSR debate such as intrinsic
CSR, the role of virtue ethics and moral theory in
corporate culture, environmental sustainability
and vision-driven CSR. Focusing on a European
perspective, the book heuristically explores an
alternative model for the integration of CSR,
innovation dynamics and economic success driven by
intrinsic values rather than extrinsic post-
decision rationalisations.
  Journalism Education Between Market Dependence
and Social Responsibility Hugo Bigi,2012
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computer, it is possible
to download free trials.
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